
 

 

Dear Studio Principal / ADS Member, 

We would like to invite you and your pupils to participate in the 

2017 A.D.S. Autumn Festival to be held at 

Runaway Bay Community Centre, Lae Drive Runaway Bay 

SATURDAY 1st April 2017 

This event has been registered with and conducted under the rules of Dancesport Australia 
and is an ELEVATING EVENT. Dances are based on 2017 QLD OPEN 

Doors will open at 9 am. The first event will take the floor at 10 am. 

GENERAL INFORMATION: 

 Masters 3 couples may also dance in the Masters 2 events. 

 Youth couples may also dance in the Adult events. (refer to DSA age groups) 

 Junior couples may dance in the Youth open events 

 Open events are Open to all. 

  Competitors may dance up 1 grade. 

 Both members of each partnership are required to present a current DSA registration            

card before a back number will be issued. 

 There will be a $2 deposit on Back numbers (please try to have the correct change). 

 At the numbers table there will be a registration form for all competitors who wish to leave 

email contact details to receive information for upcoming ADS events in Queensland. 

 The A.D.S. takes no responsibility for loss or damage to articles at this event. 

 Coffee, tea and refreshments will be available on the day.  

 Events maybe combined due to small entries 

 

Admission Prices:          ADULTS                                              $25 

                                       All children under 16                            $5 

                                       Age concession (non-Competing)       $10 

                                       Family Ticket (2 Ad. + 2 under 16)      $55 

CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES.             FRIDAY 24th March 2017 

All Entries are online at: dancesportlive.net/dsl/enter  

                                                                   

If you wish to advertise in the program, please contact Gary 0419 208381 

 (Advertising Cost: Full Page $80.00, Half Page $50.00, Quarter page $30.00) 

We look forward to seeing you and your pupils on Sat. 1st April for another great day of dancing. 

Kind regards, 
Autumn Festival Organizing Committee  

Enquiries to: Gary Soderlund     Ph: 0419 208381       Email: gary@designerdancewear.net 
 


